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Lockdown learning this time has been much better! This 
time, I really enjoy checking in with Miss Staward and Mrs 
Houghton. Even more than this, I love checking in with my 
friends because we get time to chat and catch up! We all 
meet up three times a day and this makes me happy! I love 
saying hello to Mason Howe and Aaron Grey every day! As 
well as this, I feel that I am making good progress because of 
the feedback I get from my teachers.  
 

 


